
February 6, 2023

Dear Fredericksburg Area Schools,

My name is Tammy Byram, and I am serving as the 2023 Scholarship Chair for the
Fredericksburg Area Service League.  This year, FASL is able to donate 3 scholarships
for $1,000 each to area seniors who plan to continue their education beyond high
school.

The Fredericksburg Area Service League, Inc (FASL), was formed in April 1993, by a
group of women interested in promoting volunteerism in the Fredericksburg area,
specifically focusing on childrens’ needs.​  In our 30-year history, we have donated over
$700,000 and contributed thousands of hours in community service here in the
Fredericksburg area.  With the continued support from volunteers and growing
recognition in the community, we can support a variety of projects and organizations,
which directly impact the lives of local children.

We are hoping you can help put our scholarship application into the hands of your
seniors. The scholarship application is due by April 10, 2023, and it must be sent to
faslcollegescholarships@gmail.com.  The FASL Scholarship Committee will meet and
select the 3 finalists.  We will inform the scholarship recipients and arrange to deliver
their checks personally or present them at award ceremonies.   If there are any
questions, please contact me at faslcollegescholarships@gmail.com.

Thank You,
Tammy Byram
2023 Scholarship Chair
Fredericksburg Area Service League
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